
Mrs. Myslik’s K-1 News and Notes 

January 29, 2024 

During God’s time this week we will be learning about the Israelites 

taking over the Promised Land as they battled against different 

Cannanite kings and came to the rescue of their allies in Gibeon.  God 

miraculously extended the sunlight that day, until the battle was over 

and the Israelites had won.  Just as the Lord was with the Israelites as 

they took over the land, he is with us throughout our journey on this 

earth, too.  The Israelites had times where they were weak in their faith, 

and God used the difficulties with their enemies to draw them closer to 

him.  God does this with us also.  He uses the troubles of this world to 

refine us and bring us closer to himself.  Thanks be to our Lord who has 

blessed us so richly…he brought us to faith, keeps us in faith, and will 

bring us to the Promised Land of Heaven one day! 

Memory Work – The February calendar is going home today. Also, a lot of students are coming to school 

without knowing their memory work in the last couple weeks. Please be sure to practice the assigned passage 

with your child at home so they are able to say it to me when they arrive at school.   

 

Kindergarteners are learning about the letter Uu this week. Now they are familiar with all 5 vowels. This unit is 

not about a new Superkid, rather it is about all of the Superkids and using the word “us.” During this unit the 

children will review all of the Superkids and what each Superkid loves doing. 

 

Our first graders are starting a new unit in reading this week. They are also getting 

new workbooks and new hard cover books. Our new unit teaches the children about 

contractions. We have had some short lessons about contractions already, but now 

their lessons will include contractions on their spelling list. Their next test will be on 

Friday, February 2.  

 

Art Fair – Parents are welcome to come to school from 2:15 – 2:45 on Friday (2/2/24) 

to see our school-wide art fair. The children in each classroom have made art projects 

to show their talents and abilities. The children in our K-1 classroom worked with me 

on a class project, while the children in grades 2-8 worked individually researching an 

artist and creating their own project inspired by that artist. We welcome all parents to 

join us in viewing the work our students did.  

 

Next week, Monday (2/5) and Tuesday (2/6) I will be out of town. Mrs. Koch will be 

substituting for me on both days. Mrs. Koch has subbed for me in the past and knows our routine fairly well. 

She is from Crivitz and has a daughter in our 3K classroom with Mrs. Rohde.  

 

Grade 1 Spelling List 
Tested on 2/4/24: 
 
Contractions 
with n’t : 

1. isn’t 
2. didn’t 
3. hasn’t 
4. hadn’t 
5. aren’t 
6. wasn’t 
7. weren’t 
8. haven’t 
9. couldn’t 
10. wouldn’t 

 
 
 



Next week Wednesday (2/7), our class will be celebrating the 101st Day of School! Every day in the morning 

we count how many days we have been in school and it is always exciting to get to the number 100. In past 

years we have celebrated the 100th Day of school, but to change it up a bit (and because the snow days pushed 

our celebration back two school days - which is when I am going to be gone and I would never do that to a sub!) 

this year we will be having our celebration on Day 101! Our day will be filled with fun activities, projects, and 

games centered around the theme: 101 Days of Fun!.  

 

Earlier I sent home a note about each child needing a plain white t-shirt for our special celebration day. If you 

have not sent it in yet, please send it by this week Friday. Thanks! 

 

 

Hot lunch this week will be pizza. 

 

Let’s have a great week! 

Mrs. Myslik 


